
 
 
 
 

Paul Donnelly TD 
Dail Eireann 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
By email: paul.donnelly@oireachtas.ie  
 
 
9th May 2024 
 
 
Re: PQ 18227-24 – Number of WTE Consultant Obstetricians for 2022 and 2023 and 2024 at The Coombe 
Hospital. 
 
Dear Deputy 
 
Thank you for your most recent correspondence in relation to the above request. 
 

The information you requested is attached to this email. In future, please feel free to email us direct with 
your queries instead of going through the PQ system. 
 
I trust this is of assistance to you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
MARY HOLDEN 
COMMUNICATIONS MANAGER 
Direct line: 01 4085735 
 
 

 


